
      Domestic Recruitment & Events 
     

   Queen’s University Belfast 
     Room 01.095 Lanyon Building 
     Belfast 
     BT7 1NN 
     Northern Ireland 
     Tel 028 9097 1323 

          studentrecruitment@qub.ac.uk 
          www.qub.ac.uk 

 
 22 September 2020 

 
Dear Parent 
 
This has been a challenging and unprecedented year for us all. The Domestic Recruitment & Events (DRE) team 
at Queen’s University fully appreciate how the uncertainty caused by the Covid-19 pandemic has impacted upon 
the delivery of Careers Education, Information, Advice and Guidance in schools across Northern Ireland. We fully 
understand that it is a particularly worrying time for you as a parent as your son &/or daughter look to progress 
with their education and explore new opportunities. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to inform you about the steps that the DRE team are taking to support your 
child in making informed choices about their future and have pleasure in enclosing a copy of the Discover a World 
of Opportunities, Undergraduate Virtual Events flyer for Autumn/Winter 2020/21.   
 
To help and support both you and your child across the key UCAS application deadlines, decision making and 
examination stages of the academic year, we have developed a series of live virtual events which are aimed at 
providing students with the knowledge, understanding, confidence and skills required to make informed choices 
and plans for their future learning and career.  
 
The schedule of events includes Applying through UCAS, Writing a Personal Statement, Why Choose Queen’s 
University, Exam and Study Tips, Where a degree from Queen’s can take you and Mental Health and Wellbeing. 
We will also be hosting a dedicated Parents information Evening to provide you with an overview of the journey 
which your child will embark on. Join us and gain an insight into life at Queen’s, along with useful information and 
advice which will guide both you and your child through your journey to University. 
 
To register to attend any of the live virtual events please visit go.qub.ac.uk/ugevents and complete the relevant 
registration form. You may register to attend multiple events. All events will be recorded and will be available to 
watch on demand after each session. 
 
A copy of the Spring/Summer 2021 Undergraduate Virtual Events schedule which will include live webinars on 
Amending UCAS Choice Replies, UCAS Extra, Exam preparation, Preparing for Results Day, Student Finance & 
Applying for a Student Loan, Accommodation, What is Clearing? and much more will be available to you early 
2021. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you across our series of events. In the meantime, if you have any further queries 
please do not hesitate to contact the Student Recruitment team directly by emailing studentrecruitment@qub.ac.uk 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
Louise Carey 
Domestic Recruitment Manager 
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